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November has arrived and it will 

soon be time to turn our clocks 

back.  The branches of the trees 

are just about bare and the cool 

mornings send us a sign that 

winter is on its way.  Mittens and hats will soon 

be part of our daily dressing routine; it is 

amazing how fast the days, weeks and months 

go by!   

Hat Day  

The grade five students are holding a Hat Day 

on Friday, November 3rd.  Any 

student can where their 

favorite hat for the entire day 

for $1.  All proceeds go to the 

grade five trip in June.  

Christmas Baskets 

The grade five students will 

be selling tickets on 

Christmas baskets starting 

on Monday, November 

27th.  All students will be 

given one book of tickets (3) to sell.  If you 

would like to have more just send a note to 

your child’s teacher.  This is completely 

voluntary – if you do not wish to participate 

merely send the tickets back to the school.   

Report Cards 

Report cards for students will be going home on 

Monday, November 20th.  Parent Teacher  

 

 

Interviews will take place on Thursday evening, 

November 23rd from 4 pm – 7 pm and again on 

Friday morning, November 24th from 9:00 am – 

noon.   

It is extremely important to meet with your 

child’s teacher and 

discuss progress to date.  

Together you can support 

your child with setting 

goals for the next 

reporting period.   

Teachers will be sending home notices in the 

next couple of weeks in order to accommodate 

a parent teacher interview time with you.  If 

you have more than one child in the school 

teachers will be coordinating interviews so you 

only have to come to the school once.   

A special parent brochure has been placed on 

our school website to explain the report card - if 

you have additional questions or concerns 

regarding report cards or Parent Teacher 

Interviews please feel free to contact either the 

Principal or the Vice Principal.   

Grade Five Swimming  

Madame Arseneau’s 

grade five class and Mr. 

Fournier’s grade five 

class will be 

participating in the swim program at the 

Fredericton Indoor Pool starting on Thursday, 

November 2nd. This program will run for three 

consecutive weeks each Thursday.  Please write 
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these important dates on your calendar so you 

can support your son and/or daughter with 

remembering their swim gear.  

Remembrance Day Ceremony 

The staff and students 
of Liverpool Street 
School will be 
participating in a 
Remembrance Day 

Ceremony on Thursday, November 9that 8:30 
am.  All students who belong to a special group 
like Cubs or Brownies are encouraged to wear 
their uniform on this day.  There will also be 
presentations from a number of classes; the 
Glee Club will perform as well.   
 

Popcorn Sale 
 

We will be holding a popcorn 
sale on Thursday, November 
9th.  If your son or daughter 
would like to buy a bag of 
popcorn for recess please 
send in $1 on Wednesday, 
November 8th.  All money raised will go towards 
the Grade Five Year-End trip.   
 
 

No Classes for Students 
 

ASD-W staff will be involved 
in Professional Learning on 
Friday, November 10th.  
There will be no classes for 

students on this day.  As well, 
schools will be closed on Monday, November 
13th in recognition of Remembrance Day.  
Classes for students will resume on Tuesday, 
November 14th.  
 
There will also be no classes for students on 
Friday, November 24th – teachers will be 
holding Parent Teacher Interviews in the 
morning and will be involved in Professional 
Learning in the afternoon.   
 

Home & School Meeting 
 

The Liverpool Home & School Committee will 
meet on Monday, November 
20th at 5:15 pm in Mr. Burrell’s 
classroom.  At this meeting we 
will be discussing the success of 
the Halloween Howl and 
planning some activities for the winter months.  
New members are ALWAYS welcome to attend. 
Hope to see you there!  
 

PSSC Meeting  
 
The Parent School 

Support Committee 
will meet again on 
Monday, November 
20 at 6:15 pm.  This 

meeting will take place in Mr. Burrell’s 
classroom.  We will be reviewing the school’s 
draft School Improvement and Positive Learning 
and Working Environment Plan.  All are 
welcome to attend.   
 

Food Drive 
 

The students of Liverpool 
Street School will be 
holding a Food Drive 
during the month of 
November.  A special 
notice went home on 
Monday, October 30th 

indicating the types of food we are requesting.  
Thanking our Liverpool families in advance for 
helping support the Healthy School Lunch 
Program in ASD-W.  
 

Halloween Howl 
 

The Liverpool Staff and 
students would like to 
thank all the members 
of the Home & School 
Association as well as 
all the parent 
volunteers and those 



who sent in donations for our Halloween Howl.  
Because of all the support our families give to 
this event we were able to raise money to 
support special events at our school.  Thanks 
also goes out to all the families who came out 
to the Halloween Howl and helped make it such 
a HUGE success!   
 
 

 
 
 

WASH YOUR HANDS! 
Stop the Spread of Germs 

 
Hand washing is easy to learn, cheap and very 
effective at stopping the spread of disease-
causing germs!  
 
Wash your hands:  

 before meals 
 before feeding children 
 before and after preparing food  
 after using the toilet 
 after changing diapers or helping a child 

use the toilet 
 after playing with shared toys 
  after blowing your nose  
 coughing or sneezing 
 before and after visiting with people 

who are sick 
 and after handling animals or their food 

or waste  
(from the ASD-W Comprehensive School Health 
Newsletter) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Dates to Remember 

November 1st – Food Drive 

Begins  

November 2nd – 5 Arseneau & 

5 Fournier begin swim 

program at Fredericton Indoor 

Pool  

November 3rd – Hat Day $1 

November 9th – Remembrance 

Day Assembly 8:30 am  

November 9th – Popcorn Sale 

$1 

November 10th – Professional 

Learning Day for all ASD-W 

staff (no classes for students 

today) 

November 13th – 

Remembrance Day – schools 

closed  

November 20th – Home & 

School Meeting 5:30 (Mr. 

Burrell’s classroom)  

November 20th – PSSC 

Meeting 6:15 pm (Mr. Burrell’s 

classroom)  

November 23rd – Parent 

Teacher Interviews 4 pm- 7 pm  

November 24th – Parent 

Teacher Interviews 9:00 am – 

noon / Professional Learning 

for staff in the afternoon  

November 30th – Food Drive 

Ends  

 

 

 


